
Our Learning 
Week 3 commencing 04.03.2024 

 
 

English- The children will be consolidating their learning in all areas. 

Maths – The children will be consolidating their learning in all areas. 

Topic- The children will continue to design their own motion film using the iPad. 

Homework- Due Thursday 14th March  

This week’s homework is a Maths and topic. In maths, you will be rounding decimals. In 

your topic homework, could you create a carnival outfit? 

Do not forget TTRockstars  

 

Additional Notes or Information for the week 

Please ensure when the children return everything is labelled and water is in their bottles. 

Termly Spellings 

In class each term, we have been focusing on some key spellings. These spellings come from the 

National Curriculum Statutory word-lists for years 3 and 4. Please revise these spellings with your 

child at home e.g. in the car, when cooking dinner etc… and practice putting these words into 

sentences.  

bicycle occasion reign  thought  

disappear  

grammar  

popular 

 

strange  pressure 

 

Each week, we will provide you and your child an optional activity to complete at home to 

help your child memorise their spellings. You can practice by creating a rap – your 

challenge is to try and get every word in the rap! 

 

Year 4 Challenge 

The last challenges answer was a candle. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week in Year 4:  

  

  

 

  

    

    

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What will the children be learning in Year 4 next week? 

English-The children will be writing their own version of the story- ‘Along the Tapajos.’ 

Maths –We will be looking at comparing and ordering numbers with the same number of decimal places. 

Topic- To develop an understanding of the ways in which good over evil is celebrated and identify an 

issue raised. 

What can you break, even if you never pick it up or touch it? 



 

 


